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My name is Faith Strailey, and I am a resident of  Quincy, California. With increasing drought a sobering reality, we
must do all we can to mitigate the effects of reduced water resources in our watersheds. The survival of species is of
critical importance. Please listen to science and set water flows to 50%-60% so that salmon and the salmon
ecosystems can survive.
Sincerely,
Faith Strailey
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